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From: “Larry Coble" <llcoble@paonline.com>
To: "Matt Royer" <royer@pennfuture.org>
Sent: Thursday, Aprit 27, 2006 2:54 PM

Subject:  Meeting highlights
Matt,
There were about 8 people at the meeting tast night.
Ron Laughlin recapped the Snapshot. 6 people in 2 groups had it covered.

The CBF stormwater work group...l guess try to schedule a date and time based on the returns you get front your E-mail. | think a
" few of us at least want to meet with these guys to see if there is something creative that can be done in a few of the municipalities.

Erin will be joining you at the Art Show, May 21. You may want to get a message to her with any details.

Announced the fish survey date. it looks like the Hershey Meadows is site #3 on the 1972/3 study. Have a look sometime and
see if it will suffice.

Discussed the Restoration Plan/Breakfast. The members thought it best if you and Ben Simmons, maybe in conjunction with the
SLT Ag Security Committes, work on a date. Ben wasn't present last night and we thought him critical to the effort to get food on
the table. ‘

Everyone was glad to hear about the availability of an intern.

No news on Trevor Kuhlengel.

Rugh gave details on some of the activily you, he, and Phil Rothermel have been working on. Rugh sald you took copious notes.
They would like to follow up with you when you have the chance to get caught up.

We set no date for a board meeting. You'll have to get the word out if there will be one. Thanks.

LC
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